
S-L Community Partner Mid-Semester Check-In - SAMPLE 
 
 
 

 

Dear Community Partners, 

 
Thank you for participating in the online community partner mid-semester check-in. We created this evaluation tool to 

help capture your successful and challenging experiences as partners, supervisors, and mentors to our courses and 

students. Your feedback will be shared with faculty members and S-LTAs where appropriate so that emerging challenges 

can be addressed before the end of the semester, and will also be used to improve Service-Learning at Northeastern. 

 
Thank you, 

The Service-Learning Program 
 

*Organization Name: 

 

*Your  Contact Information 

Name 
 

Title 
 

Email 
 

Phone 

 

Thinking about the partnership application and selection process, what went smoothly for 

you? 

�

�
�

�

How can we improve the process of solidifying Service­Learning partnerships and 

expectations before students begin serving? 

�

�
�

�

What resources (written material, events, and/or personnel) have been the most useful for 

you so far? 

�

�
�

�

Would you like an S­LTA or S­L program staff member to conduct a site visit with you? 
 

mlkj�
�

Yes 

 

mlkj�
�

Maybe 

 

mlkj    No 

 

Comments: 
 

�

�
�



S-L Community Partner Mid-Semester Check-In - SAMPLE Are there any 
specific challenges and/or challenging students that we should be aware of? If 
yes, please elaborate below (responses will be shared directly with the 
respective faculty member and/or S-LTA as needed). 

�

�
�

�

Please comment/reflect on your experience with the service­learning program and 

students throughout the first half of the semester. This may include challenges, benefits of 

the partnership, room for improvement, anecdotes, etc. 

�

�
�

�

Additional  comments: 

�

�
�

�
Thank you for providing  feedback! 


